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Hello - I am asking for the Oregon Health Authority to have a balanced committee 

with members who are familiar with chronic pain.  Chronic pain patients have 

needlessly suffered since 2016 when many patients were forced off of their pain 

medication.  So many people have suffered.  Please create a fair committee.  Thank 

you. 


